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While | reiterate my earlier submissions made two months ago on behalf of EcoTransit Sydney, |
would like to emphasise one point.

Transport for this district is vital, and public transport infrastructure in particular, and | strongly
recommend that the State govt and proponents of this project investigate thoroughly and create an
all-weather underground walkway from Blackwattle Bay, via the existing Fish Markets IWLR stop, to
the new Metro station at Pyrmont. This would serve largely the same purposes as the [very
successful] Wynyard Walk to Barangaroo.



